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Addendum 2 
 
 

Q. Is there soil info to determine the pile requirements., or can you supply the pile 
requirements.  
 

A. Attached please find soil borings, water level information and harbor depths (taken 
on 10/20/2020).   

 

We prefer a chain anchoring design for piers M, N and O.  We prefer as system with ½” 
chain.  You can design this to attach with collars to our existing plies with sleaves.  
The piles could then be cut off 3’ above the mud line.  The piles are visible on 
Google Earth. 

 

For piers K and L, we prefer a pile anchoring system.  We plan to reuse the existing 
piles which are generally 14” x 60’-70’, with a 3/8”-1/2” wall thickness. We also will 
require soldier piles between the fingers as part of this design. Your bid should NOT 
include the piles or chain, but should include pile rings and chain lockers. 

 

 


